From: Paul Matsumoto

To: JCCR Exhibits
Subject: House Bill 2020
Date: Thursday, March 7, 2019 10:01:04 PM

To Whom it May Concern,

| am a resident of Beaverton, Oregon, and am writing in support of a House Bill 2020. We need to act now to halt
the environmentally destructive aspects of our society and economy. Investing in clean, carbon-neutral energy is a
win-win for the ecosphere and the economy. These types of energy and the concurrent economy built upon them are
the future. The sooner we invest, the greater the returns, both in terms of economics and ecology. Let’s make this

happen.
Thank You,

Paul Matsumoto
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